
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 ANN KENNEDY - SHIRLEY COMMUNITY TRUST 
 
  Ann Kennedy, Co-ordinator of the Shirley Community Trust, spoke to a written report on her 

experiences at the 2007 Community Board Conference in Auckland and expressed her 
appreciation of the Board’s support that enabled her to attend. 

 
  The Board received the report. 
 
 3.2 JENNIFER DALZIEL OF 62 CHANCELLOR STREET 
 
  Jennifer Dalziel, accompanied by the Acting Chairperson at the Shirley Play Centre, addressed 

the Board, requesting the removal of a conifer tree located on the border of the Play Centre and 
the Shirley Community Centre.  The removal of the conifer is supported by the Play Centre. 

 
  The Board received the information and decided that the City Arborist be requested to view the 

tree and assess the possibility of  removal. 
 
 3.3 CLIVE SMITH FROM NORTHWOOD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  Clive Smith spoke on the proposal to remove the fountain at Northwood Arch roundabout and 

expressed concerns regarding the lack of colour in the plantings and the safety risk of having 
loose stones. 

 
  The Board received the information. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


